Summary of comments received at the Oct 27, 2022 public information meeting regarding the Reindahl
Park Master Plan Update:

Pleased to see the west and north trails. Concern about the narrow space for trail on the north
side.
Would like to see the barn building repurposed to another use (coffee shop, etc). Example of a
mini-Garver was used.
Happy to see triangle parcel designated as a more natural area.
Soccer
o Some commented that they would like to see less soccer fields. Noted the potential for
adding lighting to allow for reduction of amount of fields.
o Some commented that removing any soccer fields would not be well received. If
anything, feel there should be more.
Community Gardeners would prefer for shed to remain in existing location.
Would like parks to explore a food forest demonstration site.
Concerns about potential access to park from water utility driveway and if it would be allowed.
o Parks would work with the water utility when it is determined to pursue this access.
Parks noted there are other options for access from Lein Road and Ridgeway Ave.
Access could also be considered through adjacent parcels if parks pursues acquisition in
the future.
Concerns regarding the amount of paved paths included in the plan.
Received both positive and negative feedback regarding the Imagination Center. Concerns
regarding the amount of trees that will be removed.



